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Financial Secretary visits CCl and ICI
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Financial Secretary Mr Paul CHAN (second from right) with ICI students and teaching staff.
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Financial Secretary Mr Paul CHAN visited the
Chinese Culinary Institute (CCIl) and International
Culinary Institute (ICl) on 19 May, where he met
with VTC Chairman Mr Tony TAI, Deputy Chairmen
Dr Daniel YIP and Mr Paul CHONG, and Executive
Director Mr Donald TONG to learn about the latest
Vocational and Professional Education and Training
(VPET) development. Financial Secretary CHAN toured
around the campuses and learnt from students and
teaching staff the study life of students and different
culinary arts.
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Financial Secretary Mr Paul CHAN (seventh from right), VTC
Chairman Mr Tony TAI (sixth from left), Deputy Chairmen

Dr Daniel YIP (fifth from right) and Mr Paul CHONG (fifth from
left), and Executive Director Mr Donald TONG (first from right)
and students.



